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IMPORTANT KAWASAKI 
ENGINE SAFETY RECALL 

 
Leaking Fuel Filter 

 
Fuel filters manufactured between October 2011 and August 2012 may 
be faulty and have the potential to leak from the weld seam.  Leaking 
fuel increases the risk of fire hazard on general purpose engine 
applications. 
 

                   
 
Kawasaki FR and FX Series Engines are among the engine models 
affected and were installed on the following Cub Cadet riding mowers:  
 

AFFECTED 2012 Cub Cadet Models 
LTX 1042KW RZT 50 KW Z-FORCE S 48 TANK LZ60 KW 
LTX 1046KW RZT 54 KW Z-FORCE S 54 TANK M72 KW 
LTX 1050 KW 

 
Z-FORCE S 60 TANK SZ60 

 
Stop using these mowers immediately and contact your Cub Cadet dealer 
to determine if your mower is affected. If affected, your Cub Cadet dealer 
will install a new fuel filter on your mower at no cost to you.  For more 
information, please call your local Cub Cadet dealer, or call Cub Cadet 
Service at 1-888-848-6038 toll free week days between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 
p.m. EST and choose option 1 from the recorded menu. 


